
Dear Chair Larson and the members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,  
 
My name is Mariah Ralston Deragon. I urge a “Do Not Pass” on HB1489. 
 
This bill is discriminatory, and is being brought to the legislature as part of a larger anti-
LGBTQIA+ agenda. This bill will harm transgender students and is deeply misguided. It protects 
no one, and rather will hurt us all.  
 
I strongly urge you to vote “DO NOT PASS.” 
 
Sincerely, 
Mariah Ralston Deragon 
 
 


